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Meltham Road Surgery  

GP Patient Survey Results 2013/14 

 
As we continue to improve services and facilities for our patients, we value feedback and suggestions 

from our patients.  Over the last 2 years, with your input and that from our Patient Reference Group, a 

number of improvements have been made.   

 

Following a recent meeting with our Patient Reference Group, the results from our questionnaire are as 

follows:   

 

 
 

 

 

 

93%

7%

1.  Do you find the information leaflets in the 
waiting room useful?

Yes No
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21%

79%

2.  Have you used the 111 service? 

Yes No

27%

48%

25%

If you have, how do you rate it?

Very good Good Poor Very poor
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68%

30%

2%

3.  If you have used our phlebotomy (blood 
taking) service, 

how do you rate it?

Very Good Good Poor Very Poor

22%

78%

4. Would you like to borrow books on health 
issues from the surgery?

Yes No
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30%

70%

5. Would you like us to have a Meltham Road 
Surgery Twitter page?

Yes No


